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EYFS: Important Updates for Nursery and Reception 

Friday 28th May     

Dear Parent / Carer, 

As you are aware there have been some staffing changes in Nursery recently and I wanted to take this 
opportunity to update you all ahead of the half term break. 

Miss Jackson, our nursery teacher, has been on long term leave and will now NOT be returning to nursery for 
personal reasons.  I appreciate this is not an ideal situation and certainly not one we were expecting but Miss 
Hedley, who will be taking over the class for the rest of the school year, has worked with the children for a 
while now so she knows our children very well. 

Miss West will also be leaving us and will be replaced by Miss Chaters for next half term.  There will be some 
additional adults who will be supporting in nursery next half term too. Miss Ruttley will be joining us each 
Friday until the end of term. Mrs Wilson, who has been on maternity leave, is currently planning to return for 
the final three weeks of term and will be supporting our children across the two sessions. 

One final piece of information is that our Reception teacher and Early Years Foundation Stage lead, Miss 
Johnson is going into hospital from Friday 11th June and will not return until September.  She will be replaced 
for the rest of the year by Mr Steel who has been supporting and teaching in Reception since January so our 
children are very familiar with him already. 

For those of you returning to nursery in September, we have appointed a new teacher, Miss Wedgwood, who 
will be supported by Mrs Wilson. 

If your child is starting Reception in September, their teacher will be Miss Johnson, supported as ever by Mrs 
Bonham.  

For children moving into Year 1 in September, their teacher will be Mrs Atkinson, supported by Miss Astles. 

We will of course provide you with more information ahead of the transition but given all the recent changes 
we just wanted to update you with this key information in the meantime. 

If you do have ANY questions, please feel free to contact the school office and we will be happy to answer 
them. 

Kind regards, 

Mr W Myers 
Headteacher                                                                                                                            
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